

ST. PAUL'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

'Alive in Jesus'

Parent Newsletter

Principal: Mrs M. Daniels



Tel: 0121 464 1546 9th March 2018

Email: enquiry@stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk Web site: www.stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk Mrs Daniels: head@stpaulrc.bham.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well the 'Beast from the East' definitely came last week! We all had an unexpected snow day! I'm sure the children enjoyed playing in the snow

VIRTUES

The new virtues this half-term ate intentional and prophetic. Intentional in the way we live and use the earth's resources and prophetic in the example we set to others

Y1	Pixie	Y2	Ivan	Y3	Harley
Y4	Shyla	Y5	Sam	Y6	Doha

BENCH OF HONOUR

These children were chosen by their class teachers:

Y1	Noah & Keelan	Y2	Chelsea & Harry	Y3	Pheobe & Jordan
Y4	Elisa & Delicia	Y5	Keren & Paul	Y6	Godwin & Kia





ATTENDANCE

Our attendance this week was 94.4%. The class with the highest attendance was Y3 with 98.6%. Well done!



As you know we were visited by Ofsted this week. Their judgement on the school is confidential until the official report is published in a couple of weeks' time. The children were excellent throughout their visit and a real credit to you all. Our visitors were very impressed with them.



Y3 continued their swimming sessions this week. Miss Foster and Mrs Sharpling were delighted with their progress – 20 of them gained their 25m award! Well done! Today is a special fun day for them to end their two week session

OWN TOP DAY



Children and staff came in this morning looking very colourful in bright sparkly tops! All the money raised will go towards our chosen charities.

WORLD BOOK DAY



It was so disappointing to miss our World Book Day last week. I know that lots of children were looking forward to wearing their outfits. We are going to have a 'World Book Day Disco' next Thursday afternoon and all the children can wear their outfits!



Eleven children from Y6 will be confirmed next Thursday at St Joseph's parish church. They are well prepared and looking forward to the day. Please keep them in your prayers.

LUNCH-TIME AWARDS



During lunch time the children are given a raffle ticket by a Lunch-time supervisor for good behaviour. This raffle is held every week and was won this week by:

Y1	Alexia	Y2	Kye	Y3	Oliver
Y4	Corey	Y5	Kwaku	Y6	Taylor S

A GOOD READ

This week's book has been recommended by Lacey in Y1 – the book is 'Dora's Costume Party' by Christine Ricci. Lacey said, 'I like the dressing up'.

MISSION TOGETHER – children helping children

May all children
In the world
Share love
Share friendship and live
In the peace
Of God's love
Now and forever

Amen

Dates this term:

- 15th March Confirmation
- 19th March Talent Show
- 20th March Easter Hat Parade
- 21st March Parent Consultations
- 22nd March Parent Consultations
- 28th March Congratulations Assembly
- 29th March School Mass/Easter Holiday
- 16th April School Open